
Minutes of the September 5, 2018, Stated Meeting of the 
East Georgia State College Faculty Senate 

 
 
Faculty Senate elected to conduct business online for September.  
 
Open Business:  
 
Each Senate member reviewed the status of overload pay. Dr. Vess responded to questions. She 
stated that in the past, that the faculty overload pay was treated the same as the part-time pay—
payments started in September. However, she made the change. This fall, payroll was submitted 
immediately after the drop deadline in August so faculty will receive overload pay in their first 
paycheck. Contracts have been submitted.  
 
Dr. Boudreaux created a survey to poll faculty’s response to orientation. It was MSA and sent 
out among faculty.  
 
No Committee Reports 
 
No New Business  
 
 
 


